
 Home Learning 8th June Summer Term 2 2020 

Dear Class 1  

I hope you have all enjoyed the start of the new Topic 

Beach Combers.  Many of you have started to find out 

about the beach and what can be seen and found. Did 

you manage to listen to the story of Lucy and Tom at 

the Seaside? 

Joe sent a lovely picture of his beach poster. 

 

Maths  

Please continue to access the White Rose Maths Hub and complete the daily 

lessons provided for Summer Term 2020 Week 7 for Year 2. You are to follow 

the link for the alternative videos. The work sheets are in the home learning 

packs you collected on Friday. In addition, there are daily links to BBC BiteSize 

website. There will be a challenge on Friday.  

Please continue to access two tests a week in your S and S Books. You should 

also continue to use Times Table Rock Stars, if possible every day. You have to 

reach a certain speed before you can move up a level and that means you need to 

go on regularly.  



English  

I have included English opportunities through topic, which I hope you will enjoy. 

Reading 

“The more that you read, the more things you will know. 

The more that you learn, the more places you’ll go”. 

Dr Seuss 

Continue to enjoy your love of reading. 

 

As always, please continue to access Times Tables Rock 

Stars and Spelling Shed if you can. Weekly spellings will continue to be 

uploaded. 

I have included English opportunities through our topic, which I hope you will 

enjoy. I am looking forward to seeing how you enjoy the tongue twisters. 

Topic  

Please look at the Topic Grid in your packs to see what activities you can explore 

and engage in. Home Learning packs provided on Friday 5th June include 

activities to support the online learning opportunities and our topic 

Beachcombers. Look out for the memos on Tapestry. 

I appreciate as always, your continued support throughout these very 

challenging times and would like to thank you all for your understanding and good 

wishes. Take care, stay safe and have a wonderful weekend. 

Finally, and most importantly please continue to stay Happy and Healthy! We 

miss you and are very proud of you. Have a fun and fabulous week everyone! 

Very Best Wishes 

Mrs Grundmann and Mrs Allison  

 

 


